
July 2, 2025  

The Faribault Public Schools School Board met in a closed session on June 23, 2025, 
to discuss the results of the 2024-2025 Superintendent Evaluation. A rating score was 
used on the following three (3) goals set by the School Board:  

Goal 1: Standard 1: Governance Team. Element 1b. Goals and/or Strategic 
Plan:  

Facilitates the development of a strategic plan and mission statement that aligns 
with the school district’s short and long-term measurable goals.  

Goal 2: Standard 3 Communication and Community Relationships. Element 
3.f. Visibility and Approachability.  

Is visible and approachable to students, staff, and community. Goal 3: Standard 7: 

Student Support. Element 7.d. Student Discipline.  

Defines expectations for student behavior and conduct through policies that identify 
behaviors subject to discipline; enforces violations of student discipline policy, and 
communicates expectations for student behavior to parents and students.  

After review and discussion of the evaluation scores and comments, the Board has 
concluded that Superintendent Bente has worked on and has met those goals to be a 
developing and effective leader for Faribault Public Schools. The Board looks forward 
to working in partnership with Superintendent Bente for a successful 2025-2026 school 
year.  
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